
 

Dear colleagues and friends, 
I hope this email finds you all well and in good spirits. 
At UIUC we are searching for a new faculty at the rank of Assistant 
Professor. We are seeking a new colleague whose research is on 
environmental planning issues (for example climate change 
adaptation, natural hazards, environmental justice, water and air 
pollution, or urban sustainability) in the Global South (namely Asia, 
Africa, Latin America and the Caribbean). Please bring this to the 
attention of potential candidates.  I would be so most grateful for 
your help to spread the word and answer your questions. For full 
position announcement 
please see: https://jobs.illinois.edu/academic-job-board/job-
details?jobID=104041&job=college-of-fine-applied-arts-assistant-
professor-department-of-urban-and-regional-planning-104041 

  

Best Regards, 

Ariam 

  

  

--  

Ariam L. Torres 

Ph.D. student, Graduate Fellow 

Department of Urban and Regional Planning 

University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign 

Email: ariamlt2@illinois.edu 
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